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14th September  2018
Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has been a very busy first full week of the academic year. Many year groups have been enjoying imaginative experiences in order to ‘launch’ their Cornerstone Curriculum topics and increase pupil engagement. Year 6 have been evacuated and experienced air raids as part of ‘A  Child’s War’, Year 5 learning about the scope of Tudor living, Year 4 have been exploring tooth decay as part of ‘Bottom, Burps and Bile’, Year 3 have had a visit from Cruella De-Vil to begin ‘Heroes and Villains’,Year2 have visited Seaton Wetlands to launch their ‘Wrigglers and Crawlers’ and finally this afternoon Year1 hosted parents to their Teddy Bears picnic. 
It has been great to see and hear children continuing to enjoy their Maths learning this week. I am already seeing evidence of greater engagement, depth and challenge in Maths lessons across the school. Perhaps your child has returned home with a green sticker – I have certainly given out quite a few! Please remember to ask them what it was for and praise them so you assist us in noticing, validating and encouraging positive behaviors throughout the school. Lots of children have been enjoying school dinners. Today saw over 200 children get served freshly made fish and chips. Indeed we have had to overhaul our lunchtime arrangements to ensure children don’t spend too long queuing up for their lunch.  
It was fantastic today to have our entire Reception cohort in school together for the first time and to welcome parents to the hall for cake this afternoon. 

This week you received a letter outlining the arrangements for information evenings we are hosting at school. These are repeated below. Please see lots of key messages below as we start the year and thank you all for your understanding and patience as we begin new journeys at Littletown this year. 
Yours faithfully,
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Mr Perkins

Principal 
News from the children –
A welcome to our newly appointed Year 5 news reporters; Neve, Kaleb, Taran, Imogen, Mckenzie, Sophie, Ella, George and our two editors; Maci and Daisy. 

Nursery 

We are making new friends at Nursery. 

Reception 

We are learning how to use all of the areas in the classroom and we are playing with numbers.” 

Year 1 

We are having a teddy bears picnic and we have been making sandwiches and fruit kebabs 

Year 2 

We went to Seaton Wetlands and went pond dipping, it was great fun. 

Year 3 

We have been making spinners in science and investigating colour and light. 

Year 4 

We have be doing yoga in P.E. and we have been putting eggs in different liquids. 

Year 5 

We are learning about Tudors and Henry VIII. 

Year 6 

We are reading the Silk Sword and improving our SPaG sentences. 

Staff News 

Messages 

Information evenings
As shared via letter this week information evenings will be held as follows 6-7pm.:
25th September                     Reading, Writing and Maths      Foundation Stage (Nursery and Reception)


27th September                     Maths                                             Key stage1 (Year1 and Year2)

1st November                        Maths                                             Upper Key Stage 2 (Year5 and Year6)

8th November                        Maths                                             Lower Key Stage 2 (Year3 and Year4)

13th November                     Literacy                                           Key Stage 1 (Year1 and Year2)

15th November                     Reading and SPaG                        Key Stage 2 (Years 3,4,5 and 6)

Community Room
The Student and Family Support Team and I would like to invite you to come and have a look at our new Community Room which is situated where the Computer Suite used to be. We plan to run a number of information sessions, courses and support sessions both internally and via outside providers that all help parents to support their children. Although we have lots of topics and themes already developed, we would really like to find out from you what you feel would be of help to you and/or others. Please come and join us for tea/coffee and biscuits at our morning drop ins on 25th, 26th and 27th September 9-10am. 
Parent Consultations

Following discussion with teachers and some parents we will be holding parent consultation evenings the week before the two week half term break. Appointments will be on Tuesday 9th, Wednesday 10th and Thursday 11th October. Next week you will receive letter and appointment information for your child’s year group. 

Mealtime assistants

We are currently looking to recruit more MTAs at the school. Please do let us know at the school office if you are interested. 

School events/Dates 

Week beginning 17th September :

	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday

	
	
	Y5 trip to Escot

	
	


Other news

Sidmouth RFC Junior Section is holding a girls fun day aimed for U7’s to U18’s on 16th September.  The U13’s and U15’s girl’s teams and others will be there to help inspire and encourage.  Last year’s event led to many girls taking up rugby and they are hoping this year will be just as popular.
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